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January 17, 1983

Dear East Palo Alto resident:

As you are probably aware, the Local Agency Formation Commission, on 
which I serve, is currently holding public hearings on a number of 
important issues affecting the future of the unincorporated area known 
as East Palo Alto, including your "neighborhood" which is west of Bayshore 
and north of Euclid Avenue.

Background - After lengthy hearings in 1981, LAFCo placed this "neighbor­
hood" within the sphere of influence of Menlo Park, thus removing it 
from the proposed boundaries of the incorporated city of East Palo Alto, 
and designating it for future annexation to Menlo Park.

Current - The citizens’ committee advocating the incorporation of East Palo 
Alto has submitted petitions from your "neighborhood" requesting LAFCo to 
amend the sphere of influence to include the North of Euclid area within 
an incorporated city of East Palo Alto, should the incorporation take place 
following a new election. To assist the Commission in making a decision on 
this application, please complete and return the enclosed post card*. Thank 
you.

Deadline for receipt of post cards is Friday, January 21, 1983.

For your information, the next scheduled hearing on this matter is Wednes­
day, January 19, at 1:30 p.m., at the County Government Center in Redwood 
City.

Sincerely yours,
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*Please note that this is a random survey.


